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All Gators swimming at the Turkey meet must have money in your meet fees account $$$$
Wanted: EMAIL ADDRESSES  Get your email addresses to the Sefcik file asap.  We will only continue to make a hard copy of the newsletters available for those that would like to make a copy at the YMCA desk for $.10.
Gator Wear Order Forms are due on Thursday, Nov. 10th.  
BULLETIN BOARD:  Keep checking the bulletin board.  Be sure to look at the meet sign-ups and the other info.  If you have questions, don’t hesitate to ask Coach Brenda.  

Picture Day – Nov. 10th   4pm
 Be sure to bring your picture package form and money with you.  
